Teddy Bear Drive

Part of an early literacy initiative.

One of our key objectives is to transfer early literacy into the home,
and we aim to accomplish this by providing each child with a special
teddy bear - the Reading Bear. The bear is introduced as a reading
partner with whom the children can practice their reading at home.
The children also receive books to take home. These teddy bears will
go directly into the hands of children in need across Vancouver.

Donation can be dropped off from:

For more information please contact
info@thereadingbear.ca or visit our website at
www.thereadingbear.ca

Thank you!
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